Important Notice for the Students of Kamdhenu University
Kind attention to all Students

Dear Students

Hope you all are fine and in good health and safe at your home!

Looking at the current situation of COVID-19, by earlier circular issued by the
Office of Registrar vide Circular No KU/REG/U-1/ADM/CORONA/980/2020
Dated 21-03-2020 and KU/REG/U-1/CORONA/CAH/2020 Dated 24-03-2020, all
Polytechnics/Colleges/Institutes of Kamdhenu University were closed and
teaching activities were suspended till 31-03-2020. Now according to the latest
notification issued by the Education Department, Govt of Gujarat vide
Notification No KRN/102010/24032020/KH-2 Dated 26-03-2020, All the
Polytechnics/Colleges/Institutes of Kamdhenu University will remain closed till
14-04-2020.

You are advised to stay at home, take all precautions and sanitary measures, and
please continue your study through e-learning through internet and notes you
have prepared so far. Kindly keep in touch with your faculty members for
academic conversations through E-mail/Telephone calls/Whatsapp or any other
medium of Digital learning. Please visit website vl zul.ors frequently to
get latest updates from the University.

This circular is issued on the basis of the approval of Hon’ble Vice Chancellor

and in the interest of the University.
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Date : 26-03-2020 Registrar
Place: Gandhinagar Kamdhenu University

Copy Forwarded for further needful action to:

1. All Faculty members: Request to all faculty members to assist students in
their queries if any, through any possible digital medium.

2. Heads of all Polytechnics/Colleges/Institutes are requested to intimate
this circular to all students of their respective institutes.

CCFWCs to:

3. All Officers/staff members for information
4. Director of IT : For placing it on the KU website
5. PSto Hon'ble Vice Chancellor, Kamdhenu University, Gandhinagar



